
 JANUARY 2017 VOLUME 5, ISSUE 37 

I  M  P  A  C  T 
Insights from Northridge Hospital Foundation 

16th Annual  

“Helping Hands” Holiday Jam 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The holidays arrived a couple of weeks early at Northridge Hospital! In the spirit of  

Hello humankindness, Santa arrived just in time for the 16th Annual “Helping Hands” Holiday Jam on 

Friday, December 9. He was welcomed by more than 325 children between the ages of seven 

and ten. The students in attendance were children from four local Title 1 Elementary Schools in 

the San Fernando Valley area. The day was perfect and children walked around with smiles  

larger than life. The children enjoyed playing carnival games, getting their faces painted, playing 

video games and best of all visiting with Santa! 
  

Just one of the wonderful comments we heard from the children on this special day,  

“I am so lucky we got to come here today, this is the best day ever. I even got the best present– a Monopoly board 

game, that is my favorite game!” 
 

One of the teachers from the school said “Thank you so much for choosing our school. Our children look 

forward to this day, and frankly for us teachers, it is an incentive to motivate our children to work hard everyday!” 

 

Click here to read the full story:  http://tinyurl.com/he87p7p  

 

Welcome to IMPACT... 

Stories of IMPACT…  

1. 16th Annual “Helping Hands Holiday Jam”  

2. Local family brings cheer to Cancer Patients  

3. Legacy Society Appreciation Luncheon  

4. Center for Healthier Communities Sponsors Free Classes  

5. Tree of Love Celebration  

6. Dignity Health Donates to Red Cross after Oakland Fire Tragedy  

A Gift to the Northridge Hospital Foundation truly makes a difference in the lives of our   patients 
and families.  To make a donation, visit  Supportnorthridge.org  

Gratitude… 
    “I have been in your  

hospital several times and 

during my last stay the  

emergency department was so 

great, everything moved  

quickly and efficiently. If  I 

ever have to be in a hospital 

again, I want it to be at 

Northridge, the care is  

wonderful” 

~Janet,  

Grateful Patient  

Upcoming:  

 

Golden Hour 

Guild Brunch  

Sunday,  

March 26, 2017  

at 

Porter Valley  

Country Club 

For more information 

on this and other    

upcoming events, 

please contact 

 Jen at 818.885.5341  

Ext. 3 

 

    A Gift to the 

Northridge Hospital 

Foundation truly 

makes a difference in 

the lives of our patients 

and families.  To make 

a donation, visit  
Supportnorthridge.org  
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